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Purpose: This memorandum approves the content of Incident and Position Standards Committee 

Request for Change (RFC) 2022-08 received from the Incident Logistics Subcommittee. 

 

Action: The RFC your subcommittee submitted in October 2022 requesting that required 

experience for COML be changed from satisfactory performance as a COMT and INCM and 

completion/certification of the COML PTB, to satisfactory performance as a COMT or INCM 

and completion/certification of the COML PTB was approved. This change will be effective and 

reflected in the NWCG Position Catalog when the January 2023 version of the PMS 310-1 is 

published. 

 

Background and Coordination: You may contact Michael Froelich, IPSC PMS 310-1 Steward, 

michael.froelich@ky.gov, if you have questions related to this approved change. 

 

Distribution: 

Michael Froelich, IPSC PMS 310-1 Steward 

Monica Ramirez, IPSC Support Staff  

Sarah Lee, NWCG Coordinator 

 

date, to, from, and subject are in this column description in this column 

Date: 9 November 2022 

To: Chris Alford, Chair, Incident Logistics Subcommittee  

From: Marlene Eno-Hendren, Chair, Incident and Position Standards Committee 

Subject: Approval of Incident and Position Standards Committee Request for Change to 

Communications Unit Leader (COML) Required Experience  
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